American School of Classical Studies, Athens, Greece. January 8, 1949.

Dear Miss Kober,

Last September I wrote you about reprints of two articles of yours in Classical Outlook which Mr. Boufides, Curator of the Egyptian Collection in the National Museum here asked me to try and obtain for him. You replied on September 20 that you were sending them, but as I sailed a few days later I never received them and I am afraid they must have gone astray.

Mr. Boufides has asked me about them several times since my return, and even though I told him they were only general articles, it seems he would like very much to have them. They are not to be found in any library in Athens, and he wants to have his coverage as full as possible. So I said I would write you again and ask you if you still had any spare reprints you could send me for him.

I am sorry to bother you again about this and I hope it is not making too much trouble for you. Mr. Boufides has for years been interested in the writing of the Minoan and Mycenaean periods and has collected and tabulated a great amount of material. As he is practically deaf and mute it is rather difficult to communicate with him and so I cannot say whether he is making any headway with the problem or not. He is a very pleasant fellow, however, and I like to help him whenever I can. One way is to try and get for him the books and articles he lacks, and among these are your two Classical Outlook articles. I have already given him my copies of the recent "Homeric" AJA with your articles and also the one with Sundwall's article which you translated.

Very sincerely yours,

Eugene Vanderpool